
The National Western Center and its partners are currently undergoing a Placemaking Study 
to gather input from neighbors and surrounding communities on how the public areas of the 
future National Western Center will be used – and we want to hear from YOU! Do you envision 
picnic areas, family-friendly parks, yoga? Maybe shopping, dining and pop-up markets? Save 
the date for a community meeting to share your ideas and opinions on Feb. 1.

The input we receive will help shape the future National Western Center into a year-round 
destination that connects communities through education, entertainment, history and 
culture.

Please go to nationalwesterncenter.com for more information. 

SAVE THE DATE!
National Western Center Placemaking Public Meeting – 
Shape the Future of the National Western Center 

WHY: 

WHEN: 
Thursday, Feb. 1, 2018
5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

WHERE: 
Colorado Miners Community Center
4809 Race St., Denver, CO 80216

PARKING: 
On-street parking available


